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Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association

Your NLTA Provincial Executive met in St. John’s 
on June 9, 2017. Executive Notes is a summary of 

discussions and decisions that occurred at this meeting.

For further information contact any member of Provincial 
Executive or the NLTA staff member as indicated.

President’s Report
Since the March meeting of Provincial Executive, the 
President was busy with meetings and appointments 
in his capacity as President. The following link will 
take you to a full report of activities since early March. 
Read the President’s Report.

For further information contact James Dinn, President.

Association Priorities
Updates on the priorities of the Association were presented 
to members of Provincial Executive and the opportunity 
was provided to ask questions or make comments. The 
priorities for 2015-17 are: teacher health; workload; inclusive 
education; membership engagement and awareness; 
and fostering and mentoring relationships with external 
agencies. Read the Association Priorities for 2015-17.

For further information contact James Dinn, President or 
Steve Brooks, Executive Director.

Business from Standing Committees
Table Officers

•	The Association will donate $5,000 to Media Smarts to
support Media Literacy Week.

•	The Association will donate $900 to support Roots of
Empathy.

•	Members of the Group Insurance Managers for 2017-18
will be: Bill Chaisson (Chair), Maureen Doyle-Gillingham,
Jamie Jenkins, Tracey Payne, Sharon Penney, Sheena
Vatcher, and Sean Weir.

•	The revised by-laws of the St. John’s Centre Branch were
approved.

•	The Nutak Labradorimi Branch will be permitted to have
a separate school representative for the primary section

of Jens Haven Memorial in Nain.

For further information contact James Dinn, President or 
Steve Brooks, Executive Director.

Membership Engagement Committee

•	The Membership Engagement Committee will conclude
its business at the end of the 2016-17 school year and
will no longer be a standing committee.

•	The 2017-19 Executive will consider including
membership engagement as a priority for its term of
office.

•	Membership engagement will be considered for inclusion
in the mandate of every standing committee of the NLTA.

For further information contact Trent Langdon, Chair, 
Membership Engagement Committee or Lesley-Ann 
Browne, staff consultant.

Next Meeting
The next meeting of Provincial Executive is scheduled 
for August 22-24 at The Wilds at Salmonier River.

For further information contact Steve Brooks, Executive 
Director.
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